
 

 

 

 

LENT PRAYER COMMUNITY NEWS  EASTER PRAYER 
 

Lord, please show me 
what I should give up for 

Lent, 
And when I've given it up 

Remind me to pray to You 
instead, 

To thank You, 
To love You, 

To hear from You 

Each and every day in 
Lent. 
Amen 
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points 

Reception 95.5% 
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Year 1 98.1% 

Year 2 95.3%  
4 

Year 3 94.1% 

Year 4 94%  
4 

Year 5 96.3% 

Year 6 97.6%  
3 

TOTAL 95.8% 

 

Primary School Newsletter 
 

Class News 
Class 

Superstars 

Wrens 

In English, we have been reading and following instructions to make Easter 
crafts. In Maths, we have been using words to describe position, movement 
and direction. We enjoyed our egg and spoon races in PE and have been 
painting pictures to show why people celebrate Palm Sunday. 

 
Wrens 

 

Robins 

We have been creating Easter crafts this week in art and DT.  In English, we 
have been writing recounts all about when Kaiden’s tortoise came to visit. In 
Maths we have been reasoning and problem solving around multiplication. 

Nathaniel 
Rowan 

Woodpeckers 

This week we have been finding ways to collect, record and present our own 
data using tally charts and bar graphs using a range of scales.  In English, we 
have been completing our final drafts of our instructions on how to perform 
Egyptian mummification.  We have enjoyed our Easter crafts afternoon on 
Thursday after our church service. 

Chloe, 
Eliona, 
Jimmy, 
Arthur, 
Dottie 



Owls 

In English, we have been researching and writing a newspaper report on the 
discovery of King Tutankhamun’s tomb. In Maths, we have been ordering and 
comparing fractions and using our reasoning skills to explain why we know a 
fraction is smaller than, greater than or equivalent to another fraction. In R.E. 
we have been finding out all about different pilgrimages in different religions 
and on Wednesday, some of our Year 4 children represented our school in a hi-
5 netball tournament, coming first and second in their pools. Well done all J 

Gracie 
Jesse 

Peregrines 

In English, we have been presenting a final draft of our instructions about the 
ancient Egyptian art of mummification. In maths, we have been learning how to 
convert between different units of measure. In P.E, we set-up various activities 
to develop the physical abilities of our peers and some of the younger children 
in the school. 

Cheyenne, 
Matthew, 

Rosie, 
Menna, 
Hannah 

 

 

 
 

What’s Going On? (Please see ourschoolsapp.com for further information) 

Forest School Celebration Worship Other dates 

    29/04/19 Summer 1 begins 

    29/04/19 Stardome event for Owls 

1/05/19 Robins   1/05/19 Yr 1 Multi-skills 

    1/05/19 PTFA Meeting in the Hub 1.30 

2/05/19 Peregrines   1/05/19 Swimming – Yr 2 

8/05/19 Wrens   1/05/19 PGL Meeting          17.30 – 18.30 

    2/05/19 Winning House Non uniform 
Day  Blue and Yellow 

    3/05/19 St Fagan’s Trip Woodpeckers 

9/05/19 Peregrines 10/05/19 Owls 8/05/19 Swimming – Yr 2 

15/05/19 Robins   13/05/19 Yr 6 SATs week 

16/05/19 Peregrines   15/05/19 Swimming – Yr 2 

22/05/19 Wrens   20/05/19 Sports Day 

23/05/19 Year 5 & 6 24/05/19 Woodpeckers 22/05/19 Swimming – Yr 2 

    22-
24/05/19 

PGL Residential Trip   Yr 5 & 6 

    27/05/19 Summer Half Term 

    3/06/19 Summer 2 begins 
 

 

Notices 
¶ Happy Easter to you all. 

¶ On Wednesday the School Council showed us all how to have 
some Easter fun whilst raising money for a local charity that is 
close to our hearts.  With amazing support from Lynn (Thank 
you) they raised an awesome £185.23! 

¶ Please check your child’s book bag regularly for letters and 
return any signed consent forms to the office. 

¶ This terms winning houses are blue and yellow, well done!  Their 
non-uniform day will be on Thursday 2nd May 

 



¶ BIG NEWS FOR GOODRICH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
The governors have applied for planning permission to build a nursery building at the 
back of the school.  This will have to go through the correct process but we are hopeful 
that we will be able to open our own nursery for 2 year olds+ in September. 
We know that soon every local primary school (except one) will have a nursery on site 
and so it is key to the long term success of our school. 
The building will ‘fit’ with our school and provide a ‘homely’ feel whilst being a full part 
of our school community. 
Please share with anyone that might be interested and we intend to share lots more 
information when planning permission has been received. 

 
 
 

 

 

 


